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Head Teacher Update 
It was great to welcome so many parents for the Pupil Progress meetings and we would be grateful for your feedback on what 
you found helpful and any suggestions for future events. The P4A Assembly and pupil led workshop on the read & write toolbar 
were also attended by parents and your support and engagement benefits your children’s outcomes in life. There is a link to a 
short google form to give feedback on the next page. 

Attendance is linked to attainment and as a school we have a target of 95%. Currently we are at 93.7% attendance. I want to 
encourage all of you to take holidays during the school holiday period so that children don’t miss out on learning and socialising 
with their classmates. Please find here the school holiday dates to support your planning for next session. Even the odd day off 
adds up and while we want you to be safe in dealing with illness and necessary absence, know that even if late coming in is better 
than staying off. If your child is going to be absent please ensure you contact the school. Child Protection is a key priority and if 
we don’t know where a child is we will text, then phone home if no response phone all emergency numbers and if there is still no 
information, we may do a home visit or possibly call Social Work. 

We are very proud of our Primary 5 pupils who won the Bonnyrigg Historical Society Dr Mary Noble Award with their floor 
book presentation on their Local History Project on Rosslyn Chapel. They won a trophy and £100 for the school. 

Active Schools Hockey tournament took place on Thursday and our team of P6and P7 pupils demonstrated great 
sportsmanship drawing 5 games and losing one. 

Our Parent Council have been very busy supporting World Book Day and organising the Daffodil Tea as well as working on our 
school library. They want to invite new interested parents who want to get involved and find out more to come along to their 
next meeting on Tuesday 14 May at 6:30pm in the school. 

https://www.midlothian.gov.uk/info/878/schools/2/school_term_dates_and_holidays/2


We enjoy having parents/carer visit us in school, ELC and The Wee Brae if you've been in recently and would 

like to give us feedback please use the QR code above or the following link - 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjXLUwhR8YDdebG-PZUI_d59xLTqs3WZkF4iuO43HqfCk6WQ/v

iewform?usp=sf_link Edit 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjXLUwhR8YDdebG-PZUI_d59xLTqs3WZkF4iuO43HqfCk6WQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjXLUwhR8YDdebG-PZUI_d59xLTqs3WZkF4iuO43HqfCk6WQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


Whatsapp Advice 
We sent a message home earlier in the week to make you aware of a 
Whatsapp group called 'ADDPEOPLEYOUKNOW'. This is highly 
inappropriate and targeting children. 

If you are using Whatsapp at home please follow the guidance on the 
link below to make sure it is set up appropriately to keep your child safe 
- 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-
safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/

If you have further concerns about safety online please follow advice 
on the links below

● https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
● https://burnbrae.mgfl.net/digital-technology/

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
https://burnbrae.mgfl.net/digital-technology/


Burnbrae Rules to keep you safe online
BE SECURE  

● Always keep your 

passwords to 

yourself 
● Always sign out of 

your account 

when you are no 

longer using it 
 

BE POLITE  
● Always treat 

others with 

respect.  
● Never post or 

share a message, 

document, image, 

video or any 

other content 

that is 

inappropriate or 

likely to cause 

harm or offence 

to others.  
 

BE SAFE  
● Always remember to 

be careful when 

communicating over 

the internet – other 

users may not be who 

they seem.  
● Don’t share your 

personal details with 

other people.  
● •Never agree to meet 

someone in person 

who you have only 

met on the internet 

unless accompanied 

by a parent, carer or 

other known and 

trusted adult.  
● Speak to an adult 

immediately if you see 

a message, image or 

anything else on the 

internet that 

concerns you.  
 

BE RESPONSIBLE   
● Always be mindful 

that once you put 

something online, 

that information 

may be beyond 

your control.  
● Never post or 

share a message, 

document, image, 

video or any other 

content online 

that you would 

not wish other 

learners, 

teachers, or 

parents to see.  
● Remember that 

anything you do 

can be traced 

back to you.  
●  

 

BE LEGAL  
● Never post or 

share a message, 

document, image, 

video or any 

other content 

that you do not 

have permission 

to use. 
 



Burnbrae Early & The Wee Brae, Hopefield Joint Campus, Rosewell Road, Bonnyrigg, EH19 3PU

ELC News

★ Please make sure staff know who is collecting your child each 

day, if this changes please call the office or let ELC staff know at 

drop off 

★ Please make sure children don’t bring their own toys to ELC 

unless this is agreed in advance with staff 

★ A huge thank you to our lovely ELC parent Helena for an 

amazing Bookbug session in Chestnut room, we hope you will 

come back again. If any other families would like to volunteer to 

read a story, sing songs or share other talents please let us know

https://www.lets-talk.scot.n

hs.uk/tips-and-info/bitesize-

videos/

NHS Lothian Speech and Language Therapy 

https://www.lets-talk.scot.nhs.uk/tips-and-info/bitesize-videos/
https://www.lets-talk.scot.nhs.uk/tips-and-info/bitesize-videos/
https://www.lets-talk.scot.nhs.uk/tips-and-info/bitesize-videos/


Burnbrae Early & The Wee Brae, Hopefield Joint Campus, Rosewell Road, Bonnyrigg, EH19 3PU

ELC News

Recent photos 
from our ELC 
showing our 

spring learning, 
wonderful 

drawings, digital 
learning  and 
storytelling
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Burnbrae Early & The Wee Brae, Hopefield Joint Campus, Rosewell Road, Bonnyrigg, EH19 3PU

The Wee Brae 

We were delighted to welcome families in for Shared Learning this month. Our learners 
demonstrated their learning through their digital skills, practical cooking skills and 
through developing their own Fair Trade enterprise.

Our next shared learning afternoon is planned for Monday 29th April at 2:15pm.



Burnbrae Early & The Wee Brae, Hopefield Joint Campus, Rosewell Road, Bonnyrigg, EH19 3PU

The Wee Brae 

We are offering a drop in coffee 
morning with our school nurse , 
Mel, on Friday 19th April from 
9:00am - 11:00am. Mel will be 
available to answers questions 
and provide support around 
common concerns such as 
toileting, restrictive diet and 
sleep.



The Scottish Sleep Support service is open from 

Monday to Thursday from 10am until 4pm

Email us and we will be in touch as soon as 

we can  - sleepsupport@sleepaction.org

The team work remotely to offer advice and 

support on your child’s sleep difficulties. 

Please email us with your contact details and 

we will discuss options for support.

https://sleepaction.org/

mailto:sleepsupport@sleepaction.org
https://sleepaction.org/


STEM 

Primary 4B have started their Climate Smarter project which invites learners 
to explore the concept of sustainable energy through a series of  practical
experiments. Children will use their knowledge and skills to create their own 
model of an eco school which will be displayed at an exhibition  in May.  
Six pupils will be invited to represent Burnbrae at the exhibition and will 
have the opportunity to present their models  and share their learning to a panel of judges. 



STEM 

Primary 3A and Primary 7C have started their Primary Engineer 
rail project, working together to apply a range of STEM skills. 
Through this project learners will explore:

- How technology has changed over time to improve the railway system  
- How to stay safe near railways and electricity 
- How to join wheels and axles  effectively using knowledge of forces and friction 
- How to build a locomotive with a braking system

 





Wishing all our Burnbrae children, 
families and staff a well earned rest 

over the Easter break. We look 
forward to seeing you again on 

Tuesday 16th April.



Date Event Who is involved

Friday 29th March - Monday 15th April School Closed - Easter Break All 

Tuesday 16th April Back to School All 

Monday 22nd April P7 Transition Lasswade High 7pm P7 

Monday 29th April ELC Stay and Play ELC

Friday 3rd May Class Assembly  P4/3

Monday 6th May School Closed All

Friday 10th May Class Assembly P5B

14th - 16th May Rookie Rockstars in school

Friday 17th May Class Assembly P2A

Monday 20th May Staff Development Day

Wednesday 22nd May Rookie Rockstars evening performance

Tuesday 28th May Sports Day 



Date Event Who is involved

Tuesday 28th May P1 Information Evening P1 August 24 cohort 

29th and 30th May Sports Days

Friday 31st May Class Assembly P5C

Friday 31st May Sports Day Wee Brae

Sunday 2nd June Poltonhall Gala Day

Friday 7th June Class Assembly P6B

12th and 13th  June P7 Induction Visits P7

Friday 14th June Meet the Teacher P1 - 7 

18th, 19th and 20th June ELC Celebration Days ELC

Thursday 20th June P7 Show P7

Tuesday 25th June Picnic Day All 



Burnbrae Parent/Carer Handbook

https://burnbrae.mgfl.net/our-handbook/



Burnbrae ELC Parent/Carer Handbook

https://burnbrae.mgfl.net/elc-at-burnbrae-early/



www.burnbrae.mgfl.net

tel: 0131 271 4605

email: burnbrae.ps@midlothian.gov.uk

https://www.burnbraeparentcouncil.com/

X

http://www.burnbrae.mgfl.net
https://www.burnbraeparentcouncil.com/

